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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Róisín Shortall 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
30th March 2022 
 
PQ 14904/ 22 Deputy Róisín Shortall-To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide an 
update on the interim pathway for accessing Sotrovimab; when he expects the permanent 
pathway to be operational; and if he will make a statement on the matter 
 
 
Dear Deputy Shortall, 
 
 
Thank you for your representation.  
 
The interim pathway for Sotrovimab has been operational from late January until early March 
to ensure that eligible high-priority patients had access to Sotrovimab when they became 
COVID19 positive.  
 
The permanent pathway is now available to both hospitals and GPs.  
GPs now have an option to refer a patient for Sotrovimob through the Health Link system. 
 
I hope this provides you with some assistance.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager  
Office of the CCO 


